8/4 FIELD TRIP

JAMESTOWN SETTLEMENT/COLONIAL WILLIAMSBURG, VIRGINIA

FRIDAY, APRIL 29TH 5AM – 9PM
Hello 8/4 families! As a way to make two important eras of our history come alive for our students, we will be visiting the Jamestown Settlement and Colonial Williamsburg in Virginia. This is a day trip with us leaving at 5:30AM and returning at 9PM.
Students should arrive NO LATER THAN 5:15AM.  We will leave promptly at 5:30AM or earlier if everyone is present.

The cost of the trip is $95.00 per person. We need as many chaperones as possible.  Chaperones pay $95.00 as well.  If you would like to chaperone, you MUST be on the approved chaperone list.  If you have not completed this process for this school year, you must complete it and be approved prior to our trip.  This process takes about 30 days. There is a list of approved volunteers in the office if you would like to inquire about your status.
Payment for the field trip may be completed either online or by sending cash/check/money order (made out to DRMS) in with your student and given to Mrs. McConnell.  We have the following options for you:


Payment Option #1: Pay in full ($95) by February 9th


Payment Option #2: $50 due by February 9th, $45 due by March 22nd 

If you have an extenuating financial situation, please email Mrs. McConnell (kmcconnell2@wcpss.net) to explore other options.

Due to Wake County Policy, we cannot take any permission slips and/or money past March 23rd.  If students have not turned in the permission form and/or money by this date, they will NOT be able to attend the field trip.
Students and chaperones will need to pack a bag lunch with a beverage as well as two snacks or more (no glass containers). We will stop at a fast food restaurant for dinner on our drive back to Durant.  $10.00 of the cost of the trip is for dinner.  Students will be given $10.00 at the restaurant.  If students feel like they need more than $10.00 they need to bring extra money. 

We will visit gift shops in Williamsburg so students may bring additional money for shopping.  There is a popular candy shop that students love! 

The field trip permission form is attached along with an itinerary of the trip.  You may complete this and return it without payment at this time.  

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. McConnell (kmcconell2@wcpss.net) or Mrs. Clemens (aclemens@wcpss.net).

Thanks, The 8/4 Team 
